
 
 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community! 

Can you believe we only have 16 school days left? There is a lot to accomplish and 
much fun to be had. At Lundy, we have 16 ABC events left, including pajama day, twin 
day, wacky hair day, and more! The “Girls on the Run” camp is looking for 3rd-5th grade 
girls this summer. Here is the web address for anyone interested in checking it out: 
www.gotrwillamette.org/camp-GOTR.  There are also flyers in the front office.  

Don’t forget the virtual book fair is live. Check out 
www.scholastic.com/bf/lundyelementaryschool1 to get some amazing books!  

Lowell High School is gearing up for the end of the year as well. All hotspots must be 
turned in to the office by June 21st.  Graduation planning is underway. We are 
graduating four valedictorians and one salutatorian. Graduation will take place on 
Friday, June 18, 2021 at 7:00pm. The ceremony will be held outside. Each student will 
receive tickets and the event will be live streamed as well.  

Check out the website and our Facebook page to learn more about the amazing 
seniors at Lowell. Senior spotlights will be featured from now until the end of the year. If 
your senior has not turned in their questionnaire and senior photo, encourage them to 
do so! We want to applaud all of their hard work and dedication to making it through, 
even when times were less than ideal.  

For high school students who are credit deficient, summer school will take place from 
June 21-July 1, 2021. Parents will be contacted in the coming weeks if their child has 
been identified as credit deficient and needing to attend.   

The food service program will be altering distribution to accommodate the Memorial 
Day holiday. The drive thru service will happen on Tuesday, June 1. Regularly scheduled 
Monday delivery will occur on Tuesday and regularly scheduled Tuesday delivery will 
occur on Wednesday. This will allow our food service staff to enjoy a long weekend as 
well.  

Stay tuned for more information on the summer recreation program. Registration will be 
open soon.  

As always, stay safe, healthy and kind! 
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